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MASS TIME 
Communion Service on Tuesdays at 11:00 am 

Followed by Adoration until Noon 
There will be no Communion Service or Adoration on the 4th 

Tuesday of the month. 
 

The St. Kateri Faith Study Group meets at the Church every 
Thursday, at 7:00 PM, to discuss the upcoming Sunday readings. 

All are welcome so please join us. 
 
 

“SPOUSE RCIA PROGRAM” 
Are you married or engaged to a Catholic and open to joining 
the Church? 
We have a program for you!  
We are calling it the “Spouse RCIA Program.” 
This is a flexible opportunity to gain instruction about the Catholic 
Faith at your own pace. We will hold meetings and provide materials 
for self-study.  Then, when you are ready, we will schedule your 
sacraments. Please try to attend the following information/ inquiry 
sessions: 
Thursday June 21st, 6:30 PM   -  Thursday June 28th, 6:30 PM 
Meetings will be held in the rectory basement.   
Or, simply contact Fr. George if interested! 
 
Second collection next week is for the Catholic Communication 
Campaign 
 
 

 

 

				

	

 
 
 
 

 
Eucharistic Ministers  -  
May 20 -  Lynne Ellen Dixon, Sandy Rockey, Millie Turner 
May 27 -  Norma Muck, Michele Ash, Lynn Ellen Dixon 
June 3 -   Carol Confer, Cathy Surkosky, Larry Muck 
Please give the assigned Eucharistic Ministers time to reach the altar before you step in 
to substitute.  They may not be at Mass but may have a substitute.  
 Lectors –  
May 20 -  Ryan Johnson  
May 27 -  Norma Muck 
June 3 – Chuck Hall 
Thank you to those Lectors who cannot serve but find a substitute 
Mass Intentions –  
May 20 –Private Intentions of  Ted & Charlotte Stecko,  
May 27 – Ron and Dan Flood by Polly Flood 
June 3 – People of the Parish 

 
***Announcements to be added to the bulletin should be emailed to 
carolconfer@comcast.net.  Please have all items that you would like 
included in the bulletin emailed by MONDAY at 4:00 pm. When I receive 
a request for the bulletin, you should receive a reply to verify my receipt of 
the information.     
 
***To schedule a mass intention for a family member or friend, living or 
deceased, please contact Carol Confer - carolconfer@comcast.net .    

 
Offering for May 13, 2018  

                         Cash       -   $    357.00 
                         Checks    -  $    929.00 
                         TOTAL   - $ 1,286.00     Thank you and God  Bless   
 
***Place prayer petitions in the book next to Infant of Prague statue at back 
of church.  The rosary is prayed for these petitions at 1:00 p.m. on the 
fourth Thursday of each month.  All are welcome.   
 
The next Kateri Circle meeting will be on May 24, 2018.   The meeting will 
be held in the church and starts at 1PM with reading of prayer intentions 
and reciting the Rosary.   All are welcome. 
 
Kateri Circle Yard Sale will be at OLV on Friday June 8th and Saturday 
June 9th - Beginning at 9:00 a.m..  Please drop off gently used items at St. 
Kateri by Sunday June 3rd.   No clothes -  No  shoes.  Name brand purses in 
good condition only.  Nothing that is too heavy or won't fit thru the door.  
Food will be available Friday and Saturday.   
 
 



 
 
Revised and Updated – June, 2018 – December 31, 2018 Lector and 
Eucharistic Ministers Sheets can be found on the bookcase at the back 
of the church.  If you are not on the schedule and would  like to be a 
substitute, please call the office (814) 422-8983 - and leave your name and 
phone number. 
 
 Faith Day, 2018 sponsored by the Diocese will be held at DelGrosso's 
Amusement Park in Tipton, PA on Sunday, June 24th.  All parishes are 
invited and the focus is on the families.  The day includes:  Mass with 
Bishop Mark at 3 PM, Family Faith procession from each parish, picnic 
after Mass, best dessert contest and discounted All Day Fun Pass.  Come 
join the fun with your family!  Sign up sheet and discount tickets are 
located on the shelf in the back of the church.  For more information 
contact Millie Turner (mlt3557@verizon.net) or check out the diocese's 
website. 
 

OUR 2018 CATHOLIC MINISTRIES DRIVE 
Our 2018 Catholic Ministries Drive is underway. If you have not done so 
already, your pledge envelopes can either be placed in the collection basket 
or mailed in to the diocese.  
Your donations and pledges will provide 100% of revenue to a specific 
group of 14 vital ministries in the following three categories: Caring for the 
Poor & Strengthening Families; Nurturing Our Youth and Forming Clergy 
& Laity. These ministries are entirely dependent upon contributions 
received through the Catholic Ministries Fund. Only 1.5% of the total target 
goal will be budgeted for campaign expenses, and the fund will no longer 
support core administrative offices. ALL contributions exceeding the 
parish’s target amount will be refunded to the parish also free from 
assessment. 
Envelopes can be found at the back of the church on the book case if you 
did not receive one. 
Updated list of donors as received by the Diocece will be published in next 
week’s the bulletin. 
 
THEOLOGY ON TAP UPCOMING EVENT 
If you are a young adult between the ages of 21 and 39-ish, then you are 
invited to attend the next Theology on Tap event.  The May session which 
will be held on Wednesday, May 24th will be conducted by Sr. Geralyn 
Schmidt with the topic of “Mary: Star of the New Evangelization” . 
These gatherings are held from 7:00 to 9:00 PM at Lettermans Sports Grill 
at 1031 East College Avenue in State College. If you have questions about 
these sessions or the talks, contact Kristine & Mike Creavey at (717) 574-
7201. Check it out on Facebook at “Theology on Tap Centre County.” 
Appetizers will be served.  
  
  

	

  

Altar Servers who are scheduled to serve mass are to report to the Priest in 
the Sacristy no later than 15 minutes prior to Mass start time. Thanks  

May 20 Kayla Hopkins Adam Gover   

May 27  Abby Stitzer Ayla Stitzer   

June  3 Annie Racette Lucas Racette   

       
   Hospitality Schedule 
May 20 -     Susan Slenker, Eda Case, Suzanne DeSarbo 
May 27 -    Memorial Day 

No Hospitality June – July – August   
 
Please pray for the sick:, Harry Henry, Amy Will, Jennifer Puma,  and 
Donna Varricchione 
  
FOOD BANK DONATIONS.  We have a basket for donations in the 
back of the church for our Food Bank with New Hope Church, Spring 
Mills.  If you know of someone or a family in need of items other than 
food, please call the church or call New  Hope Lutheran Church.   
 For I was hungry and you gave me food to eat." Mt 25 
 
NOTE:  If you are a new family to St. Kateri – Welcome.  We ask that 
you please complete the Registration Form found on the bookcase in the 
back of the church.  If you are a family that has been coming for years 
please complete this form so we can update our records.  We can only 
do so with your help.  Thank you 

St. John’s in Bellefonte will continue to schedule a Thursday evening 
Mass which will be celebrated at 6:00 pm.  This evening Mass will 
replace the usual 8:00 am Mass said every Thursday.   
 
HELP NEEDED:  Can you help clean the church one day a week, one 
day a month, once a year or just be on call as help is needed. .  Your 
help will be greatly appreciated.  Please call the church at (814) 422-
8983 and leave a message.  Thank you. 
 
St. John’s Parish is blessed to host a seminarian this summer. His name 
is Mark Groeger and he attends St. Vincent’s Seminary in Latrobe for 
the Altoona-Johnstown Diocese. Mark is from Ridgeway and he will be 
here for the months of June and July. He will also be coming to St. 
Kateri .  


